\va L:FI ENGINEERING & PRODUCTION CORP.
4

3001 e Drive
PC. Orawer 419
Farmi

Petroleum Engineering Consuiting
Lease Management

Contract Pumping {505) 327-4892

August 12,

Mr. William J. LeMay
Division Director

Energy & Minerals Department
0il Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

REF:

Dear Mr. LeMay:

Attached you will find a copy of

1987

Basin Disposal, Inc.
Application for Salt Water
Disposal Well

Dated: August 12, 1987

the letter from Beta Development

Company, who has the two Dakota wells within 1/2 mile of proposed dis-

posal well.

Please incorporate this information with the above-referred-to

application.

Very truly yours,

P el L

Ewell N.

President

ENW:rr
cc: Frank Chavez,
Basin Disposal,

OCD, Aztec, N.M.
Inc.

Enclosure

Walsh, P.E.
D Eme
n==clVE
9
dii AT 87
! “'_,‘,\: DI\/
.-'f\"’ 3

ington, New Mexico 87401



Repiy to:
P.O.Box 1669,
Midland, Taxas

DEVELOPMENT CO.
4

April 6, 1987

79702

Basin Disposal Company
P.0. Box 100
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Dear Jerry:

Beta Development Company operates four wells which offset your
proposed Mesaverde disposal well. These four Beta wells are
the Martin 34-1, located in Section 34, T30N, R11W; the Martin
3-1, located in Section 3, T29N, R11W; the Martin A-1, located
in Section 3, T29N, R11W and the Fogelson 4-1 in Sectiom 4,
T29N, R11W.

Beta Development Company has no objection to your disposing
of water in the Mesaverde formation offsetting these wells.

/ ~ t%

John T. Hampton
President
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